
August 14, 1976 

National Register of Historic Places 
Office of Archaeology and Historic Preservation 

'National Park Service 
U.S Department of the Interior 
Washington D.C. 

Gentlemen: 

I am interested in nominating the Point Pines Lighthouse, 
Pacific Grove, California, for the National Register of 
Historic Places. Previously the U.S. Coast Guard sent in 
incomplete forms dated as being received by you on December 
13, 1973. These were returned to the Coast Guard, San 
Francisco, for more information but were never completed. 
My question is, may I as a party not connected with the U.S. 
Coast Guard complete the forms which they received in order 
to effect national registry status, or must I initiate a new 
series of paperwork? 

Thank you very much. 

Sincerely yours, 

Vernal L. Yadon 
Director 
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